

AMERICAN

COLLEGE OF

NURSE-MIDWIVES

July 2, 1989

Ms. Karen Tatum

DCA Coordinator

1522 K Street NW

Suite 1001

Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Ms. Tatum;

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT Elizabeth M. Bear, CNM, PhD

VICE-PRESIDENT
Mary Alice Johnson, CNM, MSN

TREASURER Barbara C. Vaughey, CNM

SECRETARY Jeanne L. Brinkley, CNM, MPH

REGION I REPRESENTATIVE Christine F. Kuhlman, CNM, MPH

REGION II REPRESENTATIVE Judith A. DeSpirito, CNM, MSN

REGION III REPRESENTATIVE Dayle Peck, CNM, MSN

REGION IV REPRESENTATIVE Margaret A. Taylor, CNM, MS

REGION V REPRESENTATIVE Ruth Ann Price, CNM, MS

REGION VI REPRESENTATIVE Janice Sack-Ory, CNM

> EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Carolyn LeeDecker

Please be advised, pursuant to Section VI.A. of the Disciplinary Procedure, that on June 9, 1989, the Board of Directors of the American College of Nurse-Midwives voted to revoke the nurse-midwifery certification of Lisa Pruitt-Barney.

Cert # 2953

effective 8-13-78

Sincerely,

Dayle Peck, CNM

Chair, Disciplinary Committee
American College of Nurse-Midwives

car ory it been center

1522 K STREET, NW

SUITE 1000

WASHINGTON, DC 20005

202/289-0171

FAX 202/289-4395